
 
Monday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  1.30pm  St Hubert’s Whole School Mass  St Hubert’s School 
 
Thursday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
            
Friday  9.45am  St Charles’ Whole School Mass  St Charles’ School 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 

 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Divine Mercy Sunday  
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
 

Special Celebration for the Feast of Divine Mercy   
   

  1.30pm  Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  St Mary’s 
     and Confessions 
  3.00pm  Divine Mercy Chaplet, followed by 
     Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
  
       
     

  
 
   

   
   

   

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
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Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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20 April 2025            Easter Sunday 

Thank you to all those who have worked hard to prepare our churches for Easter.   
Grateful thanks also to those who work behind the scenes throughout the year, in a variety of ways.  

You are all very much appreciated.   

 

Thank You 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Audrey Teague - Lately Dead; Michael Dignan Snr 
- Anniversary 19 April (2); Deceased Family; June 
and Susan Theaker (2); Frank Holmes (2); Mary 
Florence Green - Anniversary; Our Lady of 
Lourdes and St Bernadette for a Special Intention; 
David Kemp; Special Intention; Peter Slater (2); 
Thanksgiving; Joseph Cahill RIP.  

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

Easter cards, along with Birthday, Get Well, 
Sympathy, Mass and Baptism cards are on sale.  
There are many more items also available, all at 
low prices.  Please come and browse. 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish.  All of the details for each parish 
can be found on the parish website or please 
contact the Parish Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

St. Mary’s will be starting a new 200 Club soon to 
raise funds for the church. 
 

The first draw will be on Saturday 24 May, with 
the final draw on Saturday 26 July. The draw will 
run for 10 weeks. Tickets are £1 per week (£10 in 
total) and there is a draw for a £25 prize each 
week at the end of the Saturday evening Mass.  
 

Tickets will be on sale on Saturday 26 April, as 
well as the weekends of 10 and 17 May. There 
will be more money prizes in the final draw – 
details later – as this is dependent upon the 
number of tickets sold. Thank you for your 
continued support and good luck to all those 
taking part. 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

 

Feast of Divine Mercy - Sunday 27 April 

There will be a special celebration at St Mary’s 
Church for the Feast of Divine Mercy on Sunday 27 
April.   
 

1.30pm Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
  and Confessions. 
3.00pm Divine Mercy Chaplet followed by 
  Holy Mass 
 

Refreshments will be available after Mass and 
everyone is welcome. Special Plenary Indulgence. 

 

Children’s Liturgy at St Mary’s 

There is now a Children’s Liturgy in the meeting 
room, during the 9.30am Sunday Mass at St Mary’s 
Church.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

Missio Red Box Collections 

In 2024 our parishes raised £1980.90 through our 
Red Boxes and donations to Missio and the Mill 
Hill Missionaries. Thank you! Our missionary 
community is part of a worldwide network of 
people supporting missionaries overseas through 
prayer and financial assistance.   
 

Your support of Missionary Priests, like Fr Glenn 
MHM working with a rural community in Tompong, 
Cambodia, enables people to come together to 
celebrate the Eucharist and to work together to 
improve the lives of the whole community.  Visit 
missio.org.uk to find out more. 

 

First Reconciliation 

Please remember in your prayers, the children of 
our four primary schools who are taking part in 
the Sacramental Programme this year.  Over the 
coming weeks, they will receive the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation. 


